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DAS 4 13" October 2017

Gatting if right
by working togethe)

Dear Parents

Football after school club — Reception and Year 1

We are starting up an exciting new after school club for our Reception and Year 1
children.

We will be running a football club running on a Tuesday after school between 3.30 and
4.15 pm. If your child takes part in this club, they will be collected by staff from the
classroom and taken to where the club is running; parents just need to collect at 4.15
pm.

This club will be starting on Tuesday 7" November. It will be weather dependent at the
present time as this club will run outdoors so please ensure the children have warm PE
kits to wear. Because it is outdoors, there may be weeks when we text you to say that
we will have to cancel the club due to bad weather.

If you would like your child to be considered for this club, please complete and return
the slip below direct to the school office by Friday 20™ October. We will then confirm
with you if your child has a place.
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Yours Sincerely

@ oo

Mrs Paula Fearn
Head Teacher

Football after school club reply slip — Reception and Year 1

I would like my child Year
to be considered for a place in the football after school club starting on Tuesday 7™
November 2017.

Signed
(parent)

Date
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